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NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA 
MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING  

HELD ON THURSDAY 18TH MAY 2017 AT 19.30 IN SCHOOL 
 

Present Apologies 

Angela Carnochan (Chair) Kerri Shepherd 

Mrs Narraway Debi Maloney 

Helen Buckley  

Mr Duckett  

Tina Shaw  

Lisa Bielinski  

Jill Saunders  

Suzanne Taylor arrived later  

 
Welcome/Apologies 
Apologies from Kerri Shepherd and Debi Maloney.   
 
Summer Ball 
This has been cancelled as it was felt that there was negative feedback on Facebook.   
Mrs Narraway suggested a bouncy castle event at school or a tea party with scones, 
jam, cream, strawberries, juice, tea and coffee.  Maybe at 2.30 a bit like the reading 
picnic.  We could do it on a Friday.   
Due to sports day, the leavers’ prom and transition meetings that are coming up,the date 
was agreed on as Friday 30th June from 2.00 onwards at school.  Y2 to organise with 
PTA involvement if necessary.  There will be no alcohol.   
 
Summer Disco 
Sixty tickets have been sold.  Rachael Cunliffe has set up a spreadsheet with what food 
and drink to start with so we’ve got a starting point.   
It’s been tricky to pin people down and to get them to volunteer.  Those who have 
volunteered have been allocated roles.   
It was advised not to sell anything with 5p at the end.  However, a box of Freddos had 
already been bought that retail at 25p, so we need to bring 5p pieces 
We need to get a float sorted out.  Tina suggested a minimum of £150.   
We’ll be selling sweets and drinks. 
Jill bought pasties from the supermarket.   
 
Any Other Business 
Chatty Hut 
It is the preference for the chatty hut to be half glazed with a chalkboard inside.   
It’s £8650 for the 5m hexagonal one.  The payment can be split.  We can pay half when 
we buy it then the rest in twelve months.  
Sainsbury’s 
Sainsbury’s will be giving us approximately £3k!!   
We could invite the staff members to school to the afternoon tea on 30th June.   
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We could provide Sainsbury’s with a display to be put in store on the community board.   
Community Day 
We’ve not had feedback yet from the litter picking.   
Mrs Dodd from Culcheth Community Primary is keen to the lead on all seven schools 
having stalls next year and all working together.   
Leavers Hoody 
Ange brought an example of a hoody – to have the year, school and names on the back 
with the school logo on the front.   
We’d have to go with Cactus as we’d get a good deal.  We would explore the idea of T-
shirts as well.   
Mrs Narraway’s sister has made charms for all of Y6 for their SATs.  She could also do 
books for them.   
Mr Duckett has organised Y5 and Y6 to play a football match in their kits.   
Suzanne’s husband, Scott, is a level one football coach so has offered his services to 
school.   
Sal’s Shoes 
There’s a scheme called Toe-to-Toe.  Mrs Narraway really likes the idea of the children 
leaving their shoes at school on the last day.   
Rose Corns could co-ordinate this.   
Nearly new clothes and books to donate to Suzanne also for the children of Cape Verde.   
 
Date of Next Meeting 
The next meeting will be held on Thursday 8th June at 19.30 in school. 
 
Helen Buckley, Secretary 
8th June 2017 
 


